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Senator Cameron asked:  
 
If you determine to provide information on the ETU contract, would you then 
provide notification to all other organisations who seek fee-for-services with you in 
the future that you may have to divulge details of the commercial contract? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The AEC has reviewed its policy decision on this matter and has determined that all 
future quotation letters to fee-for-service clients will advise clients that the details of 
the services performed may be subject to the scrutiny of the Senate.  


